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To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/10/2015 1:42:21 PM
Subject: Statement requested

Hello Chaney –
We are working on this developing story.
Pictures have surfaced of Citadel cadets wearing KKK-like attire.
The Citadel has launched its own investigation and I included its statement below.
Would the Governor issue a statement?
Thank you!
 
Matt Dreyer | Managing Editor |  ABC News 4
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Statement from The Citadel:

A social media posting, which I find offensive and disturbing, was brought to my attention this morning. It shows an 
upper class cadet in front of seven cadets with pillowcases over their heads. In accordance with college policy, we 
immediately began suspension proceedings for those cadets known to be involved, and we are continuing to 
investigate this incident. Preliminary reports are cadets were singing Christmas carols as part of a “Ghosts of 
Christmas Past” skit.  These images are not consistent with our core values of honor, duty and respect.

We will provide more information upon completion of the investigation.

Lt Gen John W. Rosa, USAF (ret)
President, The Citadel
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